
Classmates, 
  
I did not intend to have another update tonight, but this is something I wanted everyone to read and perhaps I 
can help calm any fears surrounding the security of our reunion.  

I have hired security at all our off the Yard events, Thursday at McGarvey’s, the Friday Dinner and also the 
Saturday stadium event. These will be prior military security specialists for Thursday and Saturday and a locally 
contracted security company for the Thursday dinner that has done extensive work with USNA and USNAA 
events. I will leave it at that and I hope if you do have concerns, you can put them to rest. 

I was already planning some level of security for our dinner to help with parking and keeping the event secure. 
I have now added full security at all these events in light of recent happenings. NOT something I planned for or 
wanted to have to think about, but now we can all concentrate on the fun ahead of us next week and know 
we are protected from unforeseen threats.  

Plus, we have a quite a few former Seals and Marines from our class attending, and when they are not fighting 
each other, can help us secure the perimeter. As one famous classmate once told me over a few beers at 
McP’s in Coronado: “You need me on that wall”! I will put him on the wall and make sure we have his credit 
card.  

Continue to pray for those lost on September 11th, for Charlie Kirk and his family and for those injured tonight 
at the U.S. Naval Academy, no matter how that plays out. Hug your kids, your wife and families and get ready 
for safe travels and a safe weekend in Annapolis in a few days. Stay tuned for more updates, there will be 
more! 
 

Go Navy 

Bob Smith '85  

 
Robert Smith 
usnaclassof85@gmail.com 
Ph: 502-432-6185 
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